
From: Susan Turner  
Sent: 23 November 2023 14:09
To: COUTINHO, Claire C 
Subject: Stop the Wisbech Incinerator Medworth EN010110
 

For the attention of Claire Coutinho
Secretary of State for Net Zero.
 
 

We totally support Councillor Alexandra Kemp I her appeal and that
you should refuse the Medworth Incinerator application in Wisbech.
 

Incinerators increase carbon and greenhouse gases in the



atmosphere, this one could bring waste from London in HGV’s onto
local roads, harmful air particulate pollution, reduce recycling, affect
local farm produce and children’s health.
 
The National Infrastructure Commission is calling for a ban on all new
incinerators that do not have plans for carbon capture and storage
and this one doesn’t.
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Susan and Richard Turner
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